TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES
MAY 20, 2002

PRESENT: Chairman Dave Penny, Selectman Mike Genest, Selectman Bill Prokop and
Sherry Miller.

7:00 — 7:45 p.m. Alan Treadwell -

Alan Treadwell presented a contract for the computer upgrade in the amount of
$15,250.00. Mr. Treadwell pointed out that there were additional costs involved due to
requirements from Proval in order to obtain certain reports. After reviewing the contract
with Earls, Neider, and Perkins it’s believed that any software upgrades are included in
the revaluation cost. The Selectmen are scheduled to meet with the Revaluation
Company on Thursday and they will verify that the software is included.

7:45 — Antrim Recycling Committee — '
Committee Members present: Chairperson Dotty Penny, Kelly Pale, Clark Craig, Ruth
Benedict, Jim Bingham and Dennis Slocumb from D.C. Slocumb.

The Committee has been discussing the possibility of getting a baler for which they have
received a grant. The problem they have been faced with is whether or not a baler is the
most feasible way to go. Their intention is to recycle more to decrease the amount going
into the compactor. Dennis Slocumb offered various options but couldn’t advise them to
go one way or the other. He also offered to show them what other Town’s are doing,
again not indicating whether what they are doing is right or wrong.

The Committee requested to meet in non-public session on Tuesday, May 28, 2002 at
7:00 p.m. to discuss a personnel issue.

MecCabe Grant -
The Selectmen unanimously agreed to support the efforts of the Conservation
Commission in obtaining a grant.
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